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LM/jw 
 
 

14
th
 January 2013 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers       
 

Modern Languages Sixth Form Study Day: Friday 22
nd

 February 2013 
 

I am writing today with details of an opportunity for your child to take part in this year’s free 
Study Day for Modern Languages organised by the University of Oxford.  Last year’s event 
attracted large numbers of sixth formers, who gave overwhelmingly positive feedback.   
 

The study day – aimed at students of French, German and Spanish in Years 12 and 13 will 
take place at the Department of Education.  It will focus on topics of interest to sixth form 
language students (based on the exam boards’ prescribed topic areas) and will comprise a 
series of workshop sessions led by groups of student teachers.  The study day gives trainee 
teachers from the university the opportunity to plan and deliver A Level teaching, and gives 
our students the opportunity to have a day of intensive language learning related to their 
studies. 
 

Attendance at this study day is voluntary and students will not be accompanied by a teacher 
from The Cherwell School.  They will be expected to make their own way to and from the 
Department of Education.  
 

Provisional programme for the day: 
09.30 - 09.45  Registration 
09.45 - 10.00  Welcome and arrangements for the day 
10.00 - 12.00  Morning sessions  
12.15 - 13.00  Lunch – bring packed lunch to eat in the department 
12.25 – 12.55  Presentation on applying to Oxford and other universities for 

undergraduate study (bring lunch!) 
13.00 - 15.00  Afternoon sessions 
 

To reserve a place for this study day, please fill in and return the slip below as soon as 
possible, and by Friday 18

th
 January at the latest.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me lmolloy@cherwell.oxon.sch.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

MFL TEACHER 
Laura Molloy 

 

Student: _______________________________________________ Form: _____________ 
I would like my child to attend the free Modern Languages Sixth Form Study Day on 22

nd
 

February 2013.  
 

I am interested in French/German/Spanish. (Please circle the language(s) you are studying) 
 

Signed: ________________________ Parent/Carer Date: ______________________ 
 

Please return slip to Miss L Molloy (North Site pigeon hole) 
 


